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Comments: While I am an avid mountain biker, I am not in support of this trail proposal. The old mcclure pass

trail is currently rideable and matches the rustic nature of other area trails- I don't want to see that change. Also, I

am concerned that people will car shuttle to the top of mcclure pass and use the trail as a downhill trail. To

mitigate that I'm guessing you'll make it a wide surface trail, which would be a lesser user experience to the

current rustic singletrack. This project will come with marketing and an increase in users and impact to the

current experience and to wildlife. While I generally support trail connectivity, this one is unnecessary and will be

a detriment to the current situation. Thank you.


